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Fisher Phillips Attorneys Explain Recent Federal Wage and Hour
Updates for Hospitality Industry

News

3.17.25


In a bylined article published in Hotel Business Review, John Mavros and Jae-Min Hwang Cho

discuss the impact of the halted salary threshold increase for exempt employees and key

considerations for hospitality employers.

To read the article visit Hotel Business Review.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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